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GREETINGS FROM YOUR COMMUNITY DIRECTOR - LAURA WHITE 
 Happy New Year! A new year is a great time to reflect on the successes of the previous year and set
goals to improve. My goal is to work with our team to improve our services and homes; and with our
families to create a true sense of community. We have several long-term projects being put into
place to protect our families and enhance their living experience. These include roof replacements,
HVAC installations, window repair and replacements, as well as reassessing amenities such as our
playgrounds, sidewalks, and roadways. Expect more updates on these projects in the coming
months.  

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENTS

COMMUNITY DIRECTOR
UPDATE

LET’S GET TOASTY BONFIRE S’MORES EVENT
Date:  January 10, 2025
Time: 5-7pm
Location:  General Management Office - 5401 Maryland Ave
 

For planning purposes please CLICK HERE to register.  

JANUARY 2025

COFFEE WITH THE CHIEFS 
Date:  January 28, 2025
Time: 10am 
Location:  Tarawa Terrace Community Center
5671 Tarawa Terrace Blvd. 

Our military families are unique in the challenges they face, and this makes our military communities
just as unique. Be on the lookout for invitations from your community teams for resident events
throughout the year; many in-person as well as virtual events that provide opportunities for you to
get to know your community team as well as your neighbors. I look forward to an exceptional 2025
working together to make our Camp Lejeune homes a true community!

mailto:CampLejeune@huntcompanies.com
http://www.camplejeunefamilyhousing.com/
https://www.ticketleap.events/tickets/huntfamilyhousing/lets-get-toasty-bonfire-smores
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TEAM MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 

COMMUNITY  REMINDERS 

COMMUNITY REMINDERS

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Tyler and Greg Waylon were very professional and provided
excellent service.  They were able to quickly diagnose what
was going on with the HVAC and get the unit repaired quickly. 
This was handled very well and we thank Hunt for allowing
them to help us in our time of need!”

All Holiday lighting and decorations should be removed by January 10th. 
Green waste accumulated through the holiday, i.e., live trees or wreathes, should be placed out with
your trash and recycling on your regularly scheduled collection date. Please note that live trees
must be less than six (6) feet in length. 

If traveling during the winter months, please be sure to let your community team know and set
your thermostat to no lower than 65 degrees protect your home. 
Remember to never leave stoves unattended while cooking. 
School will begin January 6th, please be mindful of children in crosswalks and do not ever pass a
stopped school bus.

LOCAL EVENTS
Beat the Bridge 10K/5K -  January 11th  8:30am -  Sturgeon City 50 Court St. Jacksonville
Get ready for an exhilarating day of community spirit and athleticism at the 11th Annual
Beat the Bridge. Whether you're a seasoned runner or just starting your fitness journey,
there's a category for you! Join fellow athletes and experience the camaraderie that
comes from supporting local initiatives, as a portion of the proceeds will benefit Semper Fi
& America's Fund. For more information CLICK HERE 
   

INSTALLATION NEWS & EVENTS 
Marine Corps Installations East-Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune (Camp Lejeune) is pleased to
present the Interim Water Quality Report (Consumer Confidence Report). This report provides details
about where your water comes from, what it contains, and how it compares to standards set by
regulatory agencies.  To view the 2024 and earlier reports CLICK HERE 

Camp Lejeune Welcome Aboard - January 8th 9am - 84 Holcomb Blvd. 
MCAS New River Welcome Aboard - January 8th 1pm - 240 Curtis Rd 
For more installation and MCCS events  CLICK HERE

https://runsignup.com/Race/NC/Jacksonville/BeattheBridge10k5k
https://runsignup.com/Race/NC/Jacksonville/BeattheBridge10k5k
https://www.lejeune.marines.mil/Offices-Staff/Environmental-Mgmt/Annual-Reports/
https://lejeunenewriver.usmc-mccs.org/calendar-of-events
https://lejeunenewriver.usmc-mccs.org/calendar-of-events

